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Dear  
 
 
Farm Environment Plan (FEP) Audits Temporarily Suspended 
 
Your resource consent listed below requires regular audits of the associated Farm Environment Plan to 
ensure that you are operating within the nitrogen loss limit and that you continue to achieve good farm 
management practices. 
 
Consent No:  
Consent Holder Name:  
Activity:  
Location of activity:   
 
The current due date for this FEP audit is …; however, due to the Government Review of Overseer we 
have temporarily suspended FEP audits to allow us time to consider and respond to the Review. At this 
stage we are unable to give a date in which FEP auditing will recommence; however you will be 
contacted once the ability to audit resumes. The temporary suspension will cause some consent holders 
to miss their FEP audit due dates; where this occurs we will not grade this as non-complying.  
 
If you have not yet prepared the Overseer nutrient budgets in preparation for your upcoming FEP Audit 
(if applicable), you may wish to wait until further information  is available on what will be required for 
your next FEP audit.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
James Tricker 
Regional Leader - Compliance Delivery 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


